
ATTENTION: 
 Mount Morris Central School District Residents  

with a child under the age of 5!! 

Our PTSA’s partnership with the Dolly Parton Imagination Library Program benefits 
our community by allowing all Mount Morris Central School District residents to 
register their child/children under the age of five (5) to receive a FREE book in the 
mail EVERY month! 
 

To enroll your child in the Imagination Library, please send an email to freebooks@mtmorriscsd.org with the information 
listed below, complete an enrollment form which is available in our visitor entrance, or call Sarah Williams at  
585-658-5036. The information required to register for this program is as follows: Parent Name(s), Child’s Name, Child’s 
Date of Birth (Month/Day/Year), Child’s Gender, Mailing Address, Phone Number, Parent’s Email Address (Optional).  
We hope to hear from you soon!

According to the National Commission on Reading the single most significant factor influencing a child’s early education-
al success is an introduction to books and being read to at home prior to beginning school.

If you know a Mount Morris Central School District resident with a child under the age of 5, please share this  
information with them. Please note that not all Mount Morris residents are in the Mount Morris Central School District.
 
 

 
THE MISSION OF THE MOUNT MORRIS PARENT TEACHER STUDENT ASSOCIATION  

(MMPTSA) IS THREE-FOLD: 

To support and speak on behalf of children and youth in the schools, in the community, and before  
governmental bodies and other organizations that make decisions affecting children;
To assist parents in developing the skills they need to raise and protect their children;

To encourage parent and public involvement in the public schools of this nation. 
The MMPTSA is affiliated with both the New York State and National PTAs.

 
 
 

 

Come help us make a difference! 
Have a question? Want to get involved?  
E-mail: mountmorrisptsa@gmail.com 

For up-to-date announcements, photos, videos and more,
 please follow us on Facebook/mountmorrisptsa 


